
   Meet Ms. Veverka

Editable

Add image 
directions on 
Teacher Note 

Page

My two children (Ryan & 
Jillian) and I live in 
Doylestown with our cat, 
Marble.  We had a fun 
summer lake vacation in 
New Hampshire.  When I am 
not teaching, I enjoy 
outside activities, 
exercising, and attending 
my children’s sporting 
events.  I also treasure time 
with my family and friends.  

I look forward to meeting you 
on the first day of school ~ 
Tuesday, August 30th.  I can’t 
wait to learn more about you 
and for you to connect with  
your classmates.  It’s going 
to be
a fantastic year in fifth
grade!

Sincerely, 
Ms. Veverka ☺

Dear 5th Grader~ 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 
school year!  My name is 
Ms. Veverka, and I will be 
your fifth grade teacher.  
Fifth grade is an exciting 
and wonderful year.  You 
will have many 
opportunities to grow, 
succeed, and will reach new 
milestones.   


